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AGENDA FOR POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING 

May 8, 2013 
Auburn Hall 2nd Floor Conference Room 

Auburn Maine 
4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

 

 4:00 Welcome and Introductions 
            4:05  Review of minutes of April meeting 
            4:10  Review of maps and recommendations made at last meeting regarding: 

 SAFETY: Access, Trails and Parking (this includes relocated/new trails 
                      plus any treatment at quarries, way finding etc.) 

 BUFFERS: Land Swaps and Future Acquisitions - public/public and  
                      public/private 

 LAND USE COMPATIBILITY: Comp Plan and Zoning implications 

 ONGOING MANAGEMENT: Communications, Friends, etc. etc 

 Summary of Field Data Collection 
            5:15  Open House Logistics 
            5:45  Announcement of the first survey winner! 
            5:50   Schedule for June, July, August, September 
 
 
            Open House is May 29th! 
 

NEXT MEETING: June 12, 2013 

 
 

c/o Kat Beaudoin, AICP, Integrated Planning Solutions 
54 Blueberry Hill Lane 
Augusta, Maine 04330 
katb@gwi.net ; 207-446-8099 

Policy Committee Members 
 

Jeff Benson  – Auburn Suburban Little League 
Kevin Norcross – Andy Valley Sno  Gypsies 
Dana Little – Androscoggin Land Trust 
Michael Peters – Mac’s Grill 
Carol Segal – Cookin’ Carol / Mt. Apatite Farm 
Phil Savignano – Auburn Recreation Advisory Committee 
Frank Piffath – Mine Road Resident 
Ann Martel – Cedarwood Road Resident 
Steve Bouchard – Pond Crest Lane Resident 
Eric Cousens – City Planning & Permitting 
Mary Lafontaine – Ward 3 Council 
John Blais - MEARNG 

mailto:katb@gwi.net

